M Gma i| Tony Fernandez <tony@wilmingtoncemetery.com>

URGENT: 2024-2025 Wilmington Cemetery Assessment Paperwork - please add to June
2024 Agenda

Mariann Karish <mariann.karish@lacity.org> Thu, May 16, 2024 at 12:41 PM
To: Tony Fernandez <tony@wilmingtoncemetery.com>

I will remove Sergio Carrillo from the Wilmington Cemetery Group. I did find out that he is now working for CD
15 in the course of my work!

Sounds good. I will be out of the office on medical leave until Wednesday, May 22, 2024. I will check my emails.

Yes, there was some confusion about the August meeting last year. I do not attend it, but it must be open for
the public to attend if they want to voice an opinion about the assessment.

Thank You!

Mariann
[Quoted text hidden]



